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DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
Do you have a few spare minutes before pick 
up time this March OR April? The 4K class is 
looking for MYSTERY READERS! Come 
dressed as your “profession” or come as 
yourself! Your child doesn’t even need to be 
in 4K-we’d love to have you in! All you need is 
your favorite read-aloud children’s book and 
a few extra minutes at the end of the school 
day. Please let me know if you’re interested 
in being our MYSTERY READER any day in 
March.  

 

 
 

 Summer School 
materials were sent home in 
mailboxes this week. Please let me 

know if you need another form or 
have any questions. Think warm! 

 
 
 

 

PCP Family Bowling Night! 
 

A huge thank you to all of the wonderful 

families who came out to bowl with us on 

Friday night. We had over 75 people 

bowling with PCP and I think it is safe to 

say everyone had a blast! 

 
Did your child LOVE bowling at Rock River 

Lanes? Make sure you check out their 

summer Kids Bowl Free program. 

Registration for that is open today. Visit 

their website at www.KidsBowlFree.com for 

more information. 

 
If your child is entering 4K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about the 4K registration 
day coming up on April 9th. 10:30am-
6:00pm at Luther Elementary. 
 
If your child is entering 5K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about your child’s 

Kindergarten Welcome Day on May 16th. 

(Registration is between April 7th-April 

17th) 

 
 

http://www.kidsbowlfree.com/
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Going on a Lion Hunt by Margery Cuyler 
SkyFire by Frank Asch 
My Many Colored Days by Dr. Suess 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
March 24-28, Spring Break 
April 1, School Referendum Vote 
April 3 & 4, 4K Sensory Party 
April 4, Bubbleoligist Show at PCP 
April 5, Children’s Share and Care Fair 
April 8, PTO Meeting 8:15am 
 
Birthdays: 
3/18 Olivia C. 
3/19 Isabella S. 
3/24 Landon L. 
3/24 Elliana S. 
3/26 Bristol K. 
3/29 Nicolas C. 
3/31 Monica B. 
 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
********************************* 
MONDAY, MARCH 17TH 6:30pm 
 
There will be a school referendum 
information session to answer 
questions you may have about the April 
1st ballot. Following, from 7:30-8:30, you 
will have an opportunity to meet the 
candidates for the Board of Education 
of the School District of Fort Atkinson. 
Though your children may not be in the 
school system yet, take time to get 
involved now. The decisions made 
today will impact your child’s education 
in the future. 
 
 
 

 


